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Hi my name is Jacqueline Limque, my address is 

I write to you in regards to the -

PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION
(EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS)
AMENDMENT BILL 2022. 
My stance is that I strongly disagree with this bill, omicron has ended the state of
emergency. 
Even Bill Gates admitted publicly that omicron provides better immunity than the
vaccination.
During the last two years the governmental overreach into our so called "democratic
society" has been shocking, and the government certainly does not need to interfere more
in our lives, but rather the opposite - to withdraw from this invasive and controlling,
unconstitutional behaviour. 
The use of the media to create fear and anxiety over a highly survivable disease, has been
nothing short of criminal.
In no way should these powers be extended, Australians should be free to except their own
level of risk. Every time we get in a car or go swimming in the ocean or 1000 other things,
there is more risk for most of those things then the personal risk from COVID-19. 
This last two years has proven more than anything that the government definitely does not
have our best interest at heart, and is definitely not serving us as it is meant to, and is
causing much more harm than good. 
We do not need your protection we need to live our lives freely under God. I am a
sovereign being, I adhere to the Australian Constitution, and I do not agree to your
mandates. 
I declare the protection of Jesus Christ over his people, and that he will bring justice to this
land. 
Let it be known that the government works for The people, and put it on record that my
vote is emphatically "NO" to your illegal proposed bill. 
Regards,
Jacqueline Limque
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